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Caledon Mayor Named Chair of AMO's
Rural Caucus

December 4, 2018

At the most recent Board meeting of the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO), Caledon
Mayor Allan Thompson was selected as Chair of the Board's Rural Caucus.

In this position, Thompson will serve on the Board's Executive and help set policy for the
association. He will also attend meetings with the Province, which are held as part of the AMO's
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the Government of Ontario.

“AMOQ'’s caucuses represent the diversity of Ontario’s municipal governments and give a voice to the
shared interests of their members. I am pleased to have Allan join our Board Executive as Chair of
the Rural Caucus,” said AMO President, Jamie McGarvey.

About the Association of Municipalities of Ontario:

AMO is a non-profit organization representing almost all of Ontario’s 444 municipal governments.
AMO supports strong and effective municipal government in Ontario and promotes the value of
municipal government as a vital and essential component of Ontario and Canada’s political system.

For more information about AMO, please go to our website: www.amo.on.ca
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For more information contact:
Brian Lambie,

AMO Media Contact
416.729.5425
lambie@redbrick.ca
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